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Our reference: DOC15/227445
Contact Marnle Stewart, 9995 6868

Mr llyas Karaman
Strategic Planner
Camden Councll
GPO Box 183
Camden NSW 2570

Dear Mr Karaman

| refer to your emalil received by the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) on 22 June 2015
seeking concurrence from OEH prior to a Gateway Determination for a minor amendment to Camden

Local Environmental Plan 2010 to correct a mappirg anomaly in Manooka Valley.

OEH has reviewed the information provided in your email and understands that the mapping anomaly
involves 7 lots zoned E2 Environmental Conservation which have been incorrectly attributed to the
zoning. OEH aiso notes Council's advice that the land does not contain environmental or cultural

significance.

Please be advised that OEH raises no objection to the proposed planning proposal to rezone of the
subject lots from E2 Environmental Conservation to R1 General Residential.

If you have any queries regarding this matter please contact Marnie Stewart, Senior Operations
Officer, on 9995 6868.

Yours sincerely
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SUSAN HARRISON
Senior Team Leader Planning

Greater Sydney Region
Regional Operations

PO Box 644 Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 6, 10 Valantine Av Parramatta NSW 2150
ABN 30 841 387 271
www.environment.nsw.gov.au




